Health § safety - group rooms

Significant changes to the premises, for example structural alterations or extensions
are reported to Ofsted

Where significant building works or structural alterations are taking place during
normal opening hours — a risk assessment is conducted to ensure the safety and
security of the building is maintained at all times.

Door handles are placed high to prevent children leaving group rooms by themselves
or alternative measures are in place.

Chairs are stacked no more than 6 high.

There are no trailing wires.

All radiators are guarded.

Windows are opened regularly to ensure flow of air.

Floors are properly dried after mopping up spills.

Sand and any other items which may cause slipping or tripping hazards such as: toys
will be picked up/swept up and where necessary disposed of to prevent injury.
Socket covers are used.

A risk assessment is carried out for each room ensuring that all equipment is safe and
appropriate for each age group.
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